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For those attending the Department of Health and Human Services Annual Tribal Budget Consultation this 
week in Washington, D.C., here is a document [PDF - 198KB] that summarizes the Indian Health 
Service’s FY 2011 accomplishments. We missed the deadline for inclusion of this file on the USB drive for 
the meeting and wanted to provide the electronic copy. A paper copy will be available a the registration 
desk. I am looking forward to the meeting, especially the presentation on the tribal recommendations on 
the IHS budget for FY 2014 that were developed as a result of the recent IHS tribal budget formulation 
process. We are grateful for the increases we have received the past few years and will continue to work 
to ensure we include tribal priorities in our budget requests. I am also looking forward to hearing tribal 
input on the budget and programs for all HHS operating divisions. 
  
 
Margo Kerrigan 
Director 
IHS California Area Office 
(916) 930-3927 Ext. 306 
(916) 837-2449 
  
  
 

http://www.ihs.gov/PublicAffairs/DirCorner/docs/IHS2011Accomplishments.pdf
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